From:

Sent: Sunday, 16 July 2023 3:54 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear Council,

Some of my concerns regarding the proposed Waste Transfer Station at Lidcombe are:

1. Cumberland Council already has large Waste Transfer Stations at Parramatta Rd, Clyde and at Hill Rd, Lidcombe. Are we expected to shoulder these responsibilities for all
the other councils in Sydney.

On the basis of equity there needs to be a survey conducted to determine if these facilities are shared equally across all of Sydney.

2. The traffic rules imposed in the DA for the Waste Transfer Station at Clyde are completely ignored. An example is the fact that the no right hand turn from the west into
the site is not policed. The sign has been removed by someone. The backup of waste trucks along Parramatta Rd caused more traffic problems along Parramatta Rd
especially now with extra trucks avoiding the tolled M4 section.

3. Where will this waste be transferred to from the Lidcombe site and what will the traffic effect be at the destination station?

4. Rubbish from the Clyde Waste Transfer Station blowing off the site is considerable. Is anybody palicing this? This will also occur at Lidcombe.

5. When Waste Transfer Stations become operational they look nothing like the drawings in the DA for the proposed site . Take a visit to the one at Hill Rd Lidcombe to see
reality.

regards,
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